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U. S. Atomic Energy Commission !

Materials Sec. , Licensing Branch
Div. of Licensing & Regulation

O w"8ai" atom 25 n. c.

Attention: Mr. C. P. McCallum, Jr.

Reference: Docket No. 70-133 SNM-183

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are four copies of the report entitled "A Criticality
Study of WTR Fuel Assemblies," which was referenced in our
letter of April 13, 1959. These are submitted for your files as
part of our requests for authorization of shipping procedures for ,

the WTR fuel elements.

Very truly yours,

O 8%~
~

D. J. Berger
Executive Assistant
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